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FC CALNE SIX-A-SIDE TOURNAMENT  4th – 5th June 2016 

 Dear Secretary/Manager 
 

FC Calne is pleased to invite your club to enter our annual six-a-side tournament on Saturday 
4th June and Sunday 5th June 2016.  
 The schedule will be as follows:  
 Saturday 4th June Sunday 5th June 

  
Under 7’s Under 8’s Under 9’s Under  10’s 
Under 11’s Under 12’s 
Under 13’s Under 14’s 
Under 15’s 
Under 14/15’s Girls 

Under 16’s 
Under 10/11’s Girls 
Under 12/13’s Girls  

Each team will consist of six players, plus a maximum of two rolling substitutes, except U15’s 
and U16’s (boys) which will be 5 a side with 3 rolling substitutes. All players must be in their 
respective age groups in this current season, as of midnight 31st August 2015.   
 Under 9’s and above will be formed into mini leagues. The top teams from each group will go 
through to the knock-out stages. Lower placed teams from each group will play in a Plate 
Competition. Under 7’s and 8’s will play in a Festival of Football with medals for all players. 
Refreshments will be available to purchase, and qualified first aiders will be in attendance.  
 
Entry will be on a first come, first served basis.  Please indicate on the enclosed entry form 
the number of teams you wish to enter in each age group.  The entry fee is £20 per team, and 
cheques should be made payable to FC Calne. Please note that your entry can not be 
confirmed until payment has been received. Please send your completed entry form, together 
with payment to: 
 
Stuart Kendrick 30 Buzzard Road 
Calne,  
Wiltshire, SN11 9RW  
  
An email acknowledgement will be sent upon receipt of application so please ensure a clearly 
legible email address is included on your application form.  
 
A copy of the rules and a map will be forwarded with our letter of acceptance which will be 
issued around two weeks before the tournament. This will be issued by email, but if you 
require the documents to be sent by post please provide a SAE. Please note that once your 
booking has been confirmed, no refunds will be considered.  
Closing date for entries is 2nd May 2016. 
 
We look forward to receiving your entry. Please visit our website www.calnefootball.co.uk  and 
look under “About Us” and then “Documents” for information.  If you have any questions 
please contact me at my email which is kendricks1s@hotmail.com or call me on 07917666994. 
 
Yours in sport 
 
Stuart Kendrick – FC Calne Secretary 


